
 
                    HORACE MAY HOTLINE 
            November 7, 2018 
  

There will be NO SCHOOL Thursday, November 8 or Friday November 9, 
due to conferences.  Please note that the end of the first quarter ends on Wednesday November 
7th.  Report cards will be sent home with students on Friday November 16.   

Club’s Choice items will be delivered to school for parents to pick up on Tuesday, 
November 15.  Pick up time is from 2:30 until 6:00 p.m.  Please make every effort to pick up 
your child’s fundraiser items as some items are perishable and will need to be kept frozen.    

Our Scholastic Book Fair is at the end of November.  Book Fair chairperson, Jen Hazelton is 
looking for volunteers.  Please check out the Sign-Up Genius link to select a time to volunteer 
that works for you.  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0448abad2aaaf49-horace 
 
We are still saving Box Tops for Education for our school.  The box tops we send 
in have earned our school over $1,000 in past years.  We use this money for field 
trips and extra supplies and fun things for the school and students. Please send box 
tops in to the office.  Thank you!!   

Have you taken the Parent survey yet?  Let your opinions be heard!  Please take our survey until 
November 16.  Here is the link: 
http://www.schoolclimate.net?l=e&t=p&v=4&c=1183892

It’s looking like winter might be here to stay!  Please be sure your child has the appropriate 
clothing for outdoor play.  We go outside in the morning for recess and again at lunchtime.  
Many students are coming to school without hats, gloves and other necessary winter gear.   

Lost and found items are on display during conferences and for a couple days when students 
return.  Please have your child check out the table in front of the office.  Sweatshirts, hats and 
gloves galore!  Unclaimed items will be donated in a couple weeks. 

The Thanksgiving holiday fast approaching! Just a reminder, there will 
NO SCHOOL on Thursday or Friday, November 22 and 23.   

There is a limited amount of Horace May Huskie Spirit wear available!  It 
is on display in the office over conferences.  We have small size kids t-
shirts and adult size med, lrg and xlrg tshirts, along with drawstring 
backpacks.  Only $5 each!!  Please see Laurie in the office. 

We are helping to STUFF-A-TRUCK!  Please help US by bringing non-perishable food items or 
paper/hygiene items to school to help fill out boxes.  Donations are accepted until our pick up day, 
which is Wednesday, November 14th.  Each classroom has a box for collections.  Thank you for 
your help!!  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0448abad2aaaf49-horace
http://www.schoolclimate.net/?l=e&t=p&v=4&c=1183892


 




